
Newsletter #16, Week of October 22 , 2007  
 
From the Coordinator: 
 
"Fall Greetings" to all our quilting friends!  We hope you had a safe, fun and relaxing summer and 
are ready to share all those exciting, new quilting ideas and projects you've discovered during your 
summer adventures. 
 
Please take time to thank the summer Voyager quilters for all their dedicated efforts to keep our 
finished quilt cupboards overflowing. Also, a BIG THANK YOU to Frank Fuqua, Dexter Fuller and 
Elaine Vanier for their hard work setting up our Quilter's II, very user friendly, web site.  This is a 
fantastic tool to facilitate keeping all of us informed. 
 
If you would like to contribute to the Newsletter, all articles e-mailed to Frank by 6:00 P.M. on 
Wednesdays will appear Saturday/Sunday in the new, weekly Newsletter.  The calendar will be used 
to identify planned activities but you will have to check the newsletter for activity details. 
 
To get the season rolling, two activities are planned for the end of October.  Monday, October 22nd 
is "String Monday."  Bring to our 9:00 A.M. sharing meeting, ideas/books/samples that illustrate how 
string pieces of fabric can be incorporated into quilts.  The second activity is a "Friendship Potluck 
Breakfast" at 8:00 A.M. Monday, October 29th. Bring a dish to pass with serving utensil. 
 
The quilting rooms will be open after the Saturday Coffee/Doughnut Meetings and on Wednesday 
mornings until the Education Classes begin in November, to work on your personal projects or to 
work on some charity cupboard projects. 
 
HAPPY QUILTING....Audrey Young  
 
From the Editor: 

Quilters II activity has picked up to the point where we are shifting back to a weekly newsletter. As 
Audrey mentioned above, articles or information for the newsletter must be in my e-mail by 6 p.m. 
on Wednesday in order to appear for the following week. Every effort will be made to have the 
newsletter posted on the website by the weekend, so everyone will have time to prepare for 
upcoming events. 

A hard copy of the newsletter will be available at the Monday meetings for the benefit of those who 
don’t (or won’t) have access to the Internet. 

Please remember that what you get out of the newsletter is directly related to what you put into it. 

From the looks of it, there should be plenty to talk (and read) about this season. 

Frank Fuqua 


